
Everyone loves a parade! The 2019 Good Old Days Parade, organized by the Rotary Club of Pacific 
Grove, will be held on Saturday, April 6th at 10am. This old-fashioned patriotic parade will proceed 
down Pine Avenue, led by marching units of the U.S. Army, Navy, Air Force, and Marine Corps who are 
stationed at the Defense Language Institute (DLI).   
 
If you are interested in being a parade participant, complete the attached application (fillable form - 
do a "SAVE AS" once you have completed the form) and return it to Arleen Hardenstein at 
Arleen,hardenstein@sothebyshomes.com or print it and send via mail to the address on the form.   
 
This year we are asking you to provide on the application the name of the person who will be checking 
in for your group on the day of the parade, as well as a contact phone number for them.  This will help 
streamline the check-in process and enable us to reach your group’s representative on the day of the 
parade, if needed.  Also, please note that parade participants may not throw candy or other objects 
during the parade, and for the safety and peace of mind of all, no firearms should be carried in or 
brought to the parade (other than by the Color Guard or uniformed military entries). 
 
This parade is non-partisan; no political campaigning, please! However, political figures may march in 
the parade, and businesses may place an advertisement on their parade entry for a fee of $90. All 
other entries are free. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in April! 
Sincerely, 
The PG Rotary Parade Committee 
 


